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Re: NPDES Permit for Peabody Western Coal Co
Brad Bartlett

to:

John Tinger

10715/2010 12:15 PM

Show Details

Thank you.

On 10/13/2010 5:50 PM, Tinger John@epamail.epa.gov wrote:

Hi Brad, you should have the entire Admin Record with the possible exception of comments received during the comment period (I think | may have sent these to you but | cant
remember). 1should have the indexed/paginated version for the EAB in a week or 2.

John Tinger

U.S. EPA Region IX
NPDES Permits Branch
(415) 972-3518

From Brad Bartelt <brad bartleti@lrontier.net>

To John Tinger’RIUSEPAUS@EPA

Date 10/41/2010 01:52 PM

Subjest Re: NPDES Permit for Peabady Western Coal Co

Thank you. When will EPA's administrative record be available.

On 9/17/2010 12:37 PM, Tinger.John@epamail.epa.gov wrote:
Please find attached electronic copies of the final NPDES permit, fact sheet, and comment response document for the Peabody Western Coal Company Black Mesa Complex,
issued on September 16, 2010.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

John

John Tinger

U.S. EPA Region IX
NPDES Permits Branch
(415) 972-3518

Brad A. Bartlett, Managing Attorney
Energy Minerals Law Center

1911 Main Avenue, Suite 238
Durango, Colorado 81301

Email: brad.bartlett@frontier.net
Phone:. (970)247-9334

This is a transmission from a law office and may contain information which is privileged, confidential, and
protected by the attorney-client or attorney work-product privileges. If you are not the proper addressee(
note that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message or any attachment is
prohibited.

If you have received this transmission in error, please destroy it and notify this office immediately at
(970) 247-9334.

Brad A. Bartlett, Managing Attorney

Energy Minerals Law Center

1911 Main Avenue, Suite 238

Durange, Cnlnrada 81301

Email: brad.bartlett@frontier.net

Phone: (970)247-9334 : §
This is a transmission from a law office and may contain information which is privileged, confidential, and protected by the attorney-client
If you have received this transmission in error, please destroy it and notify this office immediately at (970) 247-9334.
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